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Welcome to your latest newsletter. 
 

ENGIE is working in partnership with Southwark 

Council to build new council homes at Meeting House 

Lane. The project is due to complete in April 2020. 
 

Works update 
 

We have now completed the first phase of the 

piling works for the new foundations. We have also 

completed the retaining wall for the new substation.  

We are currently doing groundworks in 

preparation for the installat ion of the  

drainage system and  the new build structure.  

 

Please note that the groundworks may be noisy 

although we will implement noise reduction 

measures wherever possible. 
 

If you have any queries about the works being 

undertaken, please contact your Resident Liaison 

Officer (RLO), Amina Mabifa on 07584 114 373. 

 
 
 
 
 

Our next coffee 

morning will be held 

between 11am-1pm 

on Friday 28th June. 
 

Come and 

join us at our 

site office 

for a coffee 

and 

a chat! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Preparation for 

new substation 

Delivery of new 

welfare facilities 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
In Your Community: Local nursery 

receives plant donation to help reduce 

air pollution. 
 

When our Community Impact Manager, Patrick 

Warren, visited the Nell Gwynn Nursery, they 

asked if we could support them in their goal to 

reduce pollution levels in their school. 
 

We have donated a large selection of house plants 

that are good for reducing pollution levels in the air. 

We have also donated two fruit trees to be planted 

in the school garden. 
 

We will be keeping in touch with the nursery to see 

how we can help in any future initiatives that benefit 

the local community. 

 
 
 
 
 

Your ENGIE site team 
 

If you have a query or would like  

to report an emergency during our 

working hours of Mon-Fri 8am-5pm 

please contact your RLO. 
 

Alternatively our office number 

is 0207 523 5201. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Protect yourself against bogus callers 

 
To help protect you against bogus callers, ENGIE take 

a number of precautions including the following; 
 

• Genuine operatives will have an official ENGIE 

ID badge with a full face photo 

• Our operatives wear numbered Hi-Vis jackets 

• You can contact your RLO if you doubt the 

identity of any operative is genuine 

• ENGIE do not usually work outside the hours 

of 8am to 5pm from Monday to Friday or work on 

weekends. If you see an operative on site outside 

these hours report it to the Police by calling 101. 

If someone can’t produce an ID card on request, 

contact us straight away or call the Police on 101. 

 
If calling out of hours, at the 

weekend or to report an emergency, 

please call 01133 660 857. 
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